TO: ALL STAFF

FROM:  The PBS Team/ Chuckey Elementary School

DATE:  February 4, 2005

REASON:  Compliment Chain

With some students and staff enthusiasm for the compliment chain seemed to have fizzled out.  People get busy and we all can forget.  Just today three different staff members passed a class while they were in a beautifully quiet line in the hall.  No one mentioned anything to the class and teacher except that we should have had some snow.  One student said, “Nobody notices us when we are good, only when we are bad.”  We need to change that around if we are going to get good behaviors.

Let’s do what we can to give it a boost!  Here are some ideas:

1. Encourage all staff members to give compliments to quiet classes in the halls.

2. Carry compliment strips with you, if you can, to give out.

3. Say something positive when a class is following the rules or GETTING BETTER.  No need to look for only the perfect class!

4. Change up the reward.  Ask your class what they want.  Ideas:  playtime (indoors or out), toy hour, skip one subject, sit and talk, food, etc.  Your students will have some great ideas.

5. All staff members should give out 5 or more compliments a week!  Please make an effort.

During the long dark winter (with no snow days!) everyone needs a lift!  Please find some classes, and people to praise today!

Thanks!
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Good job, Spot!
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